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Halloween Craft 
    
The Turtle class has been 
learning about celebrations. This 
week we did some Halloween 
craft which included making a 
spider in a spiderweb. Tanikka 
enjoyed using her hands to make 
the spider. 
 
 
Craft by  
Tanikka Pracy 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This week we feature an article of work by  
Tanikka Pracy from the Turtle Room. 

 

 

Our school took delivery of a brand new 
ride on lawn mower last week.  Pictured 
right is our General Assistant Mr Gerald 
Honner. We’re sure you’ll agree Mr Honner 
does a fantastic job keeping our school 
grounds  looking so immaculate! 

          

          

Please note that staff do not commence 
playground duty until 8:30am each 
morning, therefore if students arrive 
before this time they will be 
unsupervised, unless prior arrangements 
are made. 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lancschamber.co.uk%2Fpolicy-news%2Fmember-news%2Fpractice-makes-perfect-surgery-opens-patients%2Fattachment%2Fstop-press-01-01%2F&psig=AOvVaw2KvpQh2RqoelUprkAp9FUW&ust=1599618450827000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNiYoKbB2OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAO
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P & C Meeting 
Thursday 19th November 5pm at the Railway Hotel 

All welcome  
For all enquiries call Beck Dridan on 0428 377 137  

 

Clarification: 
At the last P&C Meeting a question 
was asked regarding why the 
newsletter has information for 
service providers and other 
community activities and agencies.  
As a school team we feel it is 
important to share information 
provided to the school and this is in 
line with the Department of 
Education guidelines. G.S. Kidd 
Memorial School  DOES NOT 
receive payment for this, rather we 
see it as a way to support our 
school and the wider community 
and therefore, at this time, we 
won’t be seeking payment. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Don’t 

Foget 

Lunch 

Orders 

Every 

Thursday 

 
Please see  pages 
4 & 5 for updated 
lunch order 
details starting 
Term 4. 
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         Thank  You 

         
          

 

A huge thank you to our P & C for the 
purchase of these beautiful sensory 
liquid floor tiles in the Sensory Room. 
We appreciate your hard work and 
ongoing support of our school.  

 

   

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fspearwoodps.wa.edu.au%2F2019%2F02%2Fpc-welcome%2F&psig=AOvVaw08_pzgJMmIjjhXUc5TjkeP&ust=1604457268329000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIi37qir5ewCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fspearwoodps.wa.edu.au%2F2019%2F02%2Fpc-welcome%2F&psig=AOvVaw08_pzgJMmIjjhXUc5TjkeP&ust=1604457268329000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIi37qir5ewCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Lunch ordering from Gunnedah South School canteen will commence in Term 4. Lunch orders will be 
offered Thursdays only, with an online ordering cut-off of 9am. Please see details above to set up 
your online ordering account.  

gskiddmemorial 
munch2380 

G.S. Kidd Memorial School (serviced by Gunnedah South  School) 
Accepts online orders using MunchMonitor.  

Thursday is the only day for lunch oders. 
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GUNNEDAH SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL- CANTEEN MENU - TERM 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch ordering is offered Thursdays only with an online ordering cut-off of 9am. 
We have a new online ordering app with “MUNCH MONITOR”. Please see the information 
sheet on previous page to set up an online ordering account. 
If you still hold an account with our old company, Flexischools, please go into the company’s 
website and request an account closure. If you have any money in your account, they will 
refund it. 

 

 
THURSDAY ORDERING FOR GS KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
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Just a reminder to parents 
and carers, that due to 
Covid restrictions the 
school bubblers are all 
closed. As the warmer 
weather approaches, 
please ensure your child 
brings their own water 
bottle to school.       

IN 

 

THE 

 

G 
A 
R 
D 
E 
N 
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Owen celebrated his 14th Birthday recently. We 
hope he had an extra special day! 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Exercise plays a crucial role in childhood development. 
From improved bone and muscle health to balance and 
coordination, better attention, focus and decision making 
skills, and building self- confidence. Exercise has a 
powerful role to play in every child’s life. 
An Accredited Exercise Physiologist will take in to 
consideration your child’s physical, emotional and social 
needs and provide, first and foremost, a FUN and 
appropriate exercise program to aid in your child’s 
development. 
If you would like to know more about how we might be 
able to support your child or perhaps another family 
member, please don’t hesitate to ge 
t in touch with us! 
Phone: 02 6762 3639 
Email: healthclinic@360fitnessclub.com.au 
Web: www.360fitnessclub.com.au  
 

360 Health Clinic is 

now offering Exercise 

Physiology services in 

Gunnedah!    

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vecteezy.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fkids-exercise&psig=AOvVaw2T4Hpa_0TpQMFoJ17k0s4M&ust=1604534430485000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNCGqN7K5-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAo
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vecteezy.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fkids-exercise&psig=AOvVaw2T4Hpa_0TpQMFoJ17k0s4M&ust=1604534430485000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNCGqN7K5-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAo
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vecteezy.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fkids-exercise&psig=AOvVaw2T4Hpa_0TpQMFoJ17k0s4M&ust=1604534430485000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNCGqN7K5-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAo
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Responsible 

Safe 
Respectful 

 
A big CONGRATULATIONS to our 
recent recipients of PBL and 
Sports Awards. 
 
 

This week’s PBL focus is 
“Water Safety” 

 

 
 

  
 

PBL 
Awards 
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Day For Daniel 

          

 

30th 

O 

C 

T      

O 

B 

E 

R 
 

 

2020   

It was 
wonderful to 
see everyone 
dressed in RED 
last Friday to 
support the 

Day For 
Daniel. 
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Australia celebrated and thanked the teaching profession on World Teachers’ Day - Friday 30 
October. World Teachers’ Day is held internationally in early October. As it falls during the school 
holidays for many parts of Australia, we celebrate a little later. 
Teachers (with support from parents and carers) have ensured education continued across the 
country this year, despite major challenges. This has reinforced the significant role teachers play in 
the lives of children and students, their families and communities. 
On Friday 30 October, at G.S. Kidd school we said a big thank you to our amazing teachers and 
celebrated the bright future of teaching. The teachers enjoyed a wonderful morning tea, and the 
students presented them with certificates and a gift to show their appreciation for all that the 
teachers do for them. We all sincerely thank all our teachers for everything they do for all our staff 
and students. You are all so caring and dedicated. 
        

                                                                                                                                 
                                                    

 
 

Thank You GSK Teachers 
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World Teacher’s Day: 

As you will have seen in the newsletter, G. S. Kidd Memorial School celebrated World Teacher’s Day last 

Friday. Thank you to the teaching staff of our school whose work ensures students are able to access 

curriculum and be provided with a wonderful variety of extra activities.  

Thank you to the P&C for your contribution to the activities.  

 

    

 

Intensive Swimming Program: 

In Term 1 this year we facilitated a swimming program for all students. We are running  this again over 

the next few weeks. Notes have been sent home outlining your student’s weeks/session. This is free for 

all students, thanks to a sport grant obtained by the Sports Coordinator. 

 

Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the school or email Rebecca.Maybury@det.nsw.edu.au 

Bec Maybury  
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Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                              
 
  

                                                                                

                    

                                                                                   

                                                                              
 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

Our whole school Assembly 
now takes place every 
Monday afternoon.  During 
this time we present our 
weekly PBL Awards. 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos please 
visit our Website 
 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 

 

  

 

                                                                
 

     

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nbcnews.com%2Fbetter%2Flifestyle%2Fhow-wash-your-hands-properly-according-doctors-ncna1102746&psig=AOvVaw2XPjsWw0HW0jX-WtBk2ixs&ust=1589950019650000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOiypsSPv-kCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD

